
 

 

FREE EID TREATMENT CAMP 2019 

VETS CARE CLUB, UVAS 

Vets Care Club working under the auspices of Vets Care Organization has always worked for the ailment 

of the animals and uplifting the veterinary profession in every possible manner. The unabating legacy of 

the pioneers which is aptly versed by the new office bearers. Keeping the tradition alive, the club 

arranged a 5-day free treatment camp from 5th to 9th of August 2019 at Saggian Bakar Mandi and 

Surgery Clinic, UVAS. 

 

 

 

 

A large number of students 

participated in the activity 

making it a huge success. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

  

Students provided free treatment and also consulted the general public visiting the Mandi regarding 

purchasing of the animals. 

 

 

In the camp, almost 500 animals were treated, various cases of maggot wound, lameness, diarrhea and 

foot lesions were treated. 

Students collaborated with various organizations, worked as a team and learned management of large 

and small animals along with diagnostic skills to make them an apt clinician. The purpose of Camp was 

to educate the students and while on the other hand to facilitate the farmers.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are also grateful for Punjab Livestock and 

Dairy Development Department for their 

guidance during the camp. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A huge thanks to Prix Pharma for not only their contribution in terms of provision of free medicine for 

the camp but also marking the camp with their presence. Special thanks to Dr. Ayesha Idrees and Dr. 

Haider for their presence. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Forth year seniors expanded their efforts and held a camp at surgery clinic, UVAS as well, treating the 

animals there. 

Vets Care Club is thankful to professor Dr. Aneela Zameer Durrani (CLMS) for her utmost affection, 

support and guidance at every level of the event. 

We are thankful to our sponsor bodies who provided medicine for the camp, Selmore Pharmaceuticals, 

Symans, Prix Pharma and Leads Pharma. We thank them and hope that this will lay the foundation to 

forge a relation for years to come. 

 

 


